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Dear Parents, 
 
As we move into Term 4 and as the children are now fully settled into the routines of Reception we 
would like to request your support with promoting more independence for the children in the 
mornings.  
 
Parents remain welcome to assist their children in the cloakroom if needed but we would like to 
request that you encourage your child to say goodbye at the cloakroom to then enter the classroom 
independently, ready for learning when the bell sounds at 8.45am.  
 
Class teachers are available if you have any questions or anything to discuss but they may ask that 
you find a time to have a conversation with them away from this busy morning time e.g. after school 
or a phone call during break time or lunchtime. 
 
We would like to thank you for your support with this. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mrs Tyler, Miss Hollidge and Mrs Guntrip 
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